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Swanson, Baird, NMENV J~ ENTERED 
From: Holmes, Mark D Civ USAF AFMC 377 MSG/CEANR [Mark.Holmes@kirtland.af.mil] 

Sent: Friday, March 13, 2009 9:50 AM 

To: Swanson, Baird, NMENV 

Subject: meeting 

Baird 

We have completed validation of the analytical results from the Jan 09 sampling for the bulk fuels facility and 
would like to meet with you next week to review the data and begin our determination of the locations of 
monitor wells for the next and hopefully final phase of the delineation of the plume/dissolved phase. 

Is Thursday, 19 Mar a good day for you to meet with us? 

Thanks 

//Signed// 
Mark Holmes 
Project Manager 
Environmental Management 
Restoration Section 
505 846-9005 
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